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WORKING BEE Sunday 13th of July 2025 
 
We are having a Working Bee on Sunday 13th of July from 9am. With the Waikato Open coming up, we will have a big 
rubbish bin on site and plan to do a major clear-out. Please come lend a hand if you can. Everyone is welcome. You 
know what they say: many hands make light work. 
 
The plan of action is as follows: 
 

- We will create some empty space by first clearing everything out of the alcove where the ladders are kept. 
- Then we will take everything out of the office, the public toilets, the electrical cupboard and the storage area 

by table 12. 
- Everything will then be sorted into 3 piles: “keep”, “throw away” and “stash in alcove, get rid later”. 
- The intention for the things we want to keep is to put them back into their proper place in an orderly fashion 

so that we can easily get at those items whenever required. 
- The things stashed in the alcove will be hidden behind the big Oceania screen until we can get rid of them 

later. 
 
2025 WAIKATO OPEN 9th and 10th of August 
 
Yes, I'm still going on about the 2025 Waikato Open. And I’ll keep gently reminding you until entries close. Please get 
your entries in as soon as possible. 
 
https://ttnz.tournamentsoftware.com/tournament/6A480ECB-E5BE-4E8C-86EF-B2AD68B05FC7 
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TERM 2 INTERCLUB 
 

 
Gold: Austin, John & Haowei 
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Silver: Sage, Neil & Kerry 
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Bronze: Manawa & Rachel (Jongsig absent from photo) 
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We are grateful for the support we receive from our sponsors and we ask members to support them in return 
whenever possible. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


